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from that and are paid $25 per meeting. R. Finazzo states that the senate has not 

been very effective over the years. He suggests that a set meeting time for the senate 

could be helpful so senate members can plan accordingly to their classes and work 

schedule. This may not be an issue this year but it’s something to think about. M. 

Castillo mentions that there will be a bigger discussion this year about if the senate 

still makes sense to have the senate or certain directors. It was adopted three years 
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community. E. Pinlac shares the data that has changed within the past year or so, 

residential housing being the one with the highest percentage of alcoholism. D. 

Maxion suggests to focus more with the partnership of housing since it is the 

biggest issue. K. Dhillon goes into a brief description of ‘It’s On Us’.  

 

 

C. DISCUSSION ITEM- Chief of Staff Position  

The Executive Committee discusses the potential creation of a Chief of Staff 

Position. E. Pinlac mentions he has a bit of information/update on this subject yet 

M. Watkins, who is not present, has more input. E. Pinlac adds that this is looking 

at Board structure; Chief of Staff would be a student position, so that they assist the 

President, so that it is not only the Vice President helping out the President- vice 

versa. M. Castillo encourages to possibly think about having the Chair be more of a 

resource then it is used.  

33:05 

 

VIII. SPECIAL REPORTS 

No special reports.  

 

IX. ROUND TABLE REMARKS 

E. Pinlac adds that Executive Committee should think about going to support PAC events.  

D. Maxion reminds that on the 25th they will be helping table voter registration. 

K. Dhillon asks for helping in filling various University committee openings.  

 

X. ADJOURNMENT  at 12:44 PM 
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